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Through The Week 
 
The cold weather has returned once again and winter is truly coming. It has been a week full of bustle and 
activity. This week has been Anti Bullying Week. Children wore something blue to school on Friday as a 
symbol of their awareness of the hurt it can cause. Many classes continue to prepare for Christmas 
performances and the sound of singing ringing through the classrooms helps us all to remember the 
importance of the forthcoming season. 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO LABEL YOUR CHILD’S CLOTHING. LOTS OF ITEMS HAVE ENDED UP IN LOST 
PROPERTY RECENTLY.  
 
PEARL Assembly 
 
Miss Duffy spoke to the children of Key Stage 1 on Wednesday afternoon about the PEARL value of Love.  
God is our father is just like any other member of our family and His love is never ending. Family love helps us 
all to feel secure and God will be there for us through everything. All we have to do is ask Him to be with us; 
just like we do our own parents.  
 
3O Assembly 
 
3R shared with the school on Thursday morning what they had learnt in their recent RE topic of Judaism. They 
shared with the school; the story of Abraham, the father of the Jewish people and the difficulty he and his wife 
experienced having a child, and the different symbols associated with the religion. Through dance and drama, 
speech and song we were reminded of the importance Judaism has in the world.  Thank you children. 
 
 
Achievement Certificates 
 
Mr Soyka awarded certificates to the following children at assembly on Friday for showing good efforts and 
trying hard with their learning. Keep up the good work children.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
House Points 
 
Congratulations to the children of BRIANT this week’s house point winners. Keep up the good work children. 
  
Place Saint Points 
1st Briant 535 
2nd  Southwell 474 
3rd Campion 387 
4th Anne Line 350 

 
 

Year 1  Hiyab Mercedes 
Year 2 Curtis Christopher 
Year 3 Angel Joan 
Year 4 Sofia G Ridley 
Year 5 Abiola Marqueis 
Year 6 Ciro ------------- 

mailto:admin@st-igs.haringey.sch.uk
http://www.stignatiuscatholicprimary.co.uk/


 
 
 
CHRISTMAS DINNER 
 
Christmas dinner for the children will be served on WEDNESDAY 11TH DECEMBER. Further details will follow 
next week. 
 
PARISH RAFFLE TICKETS 
 
Please remember to keep selling the parish raffle tickets. All money raised will be put to good use in the church 
and there are some wonderful prizes to be won. Please send all ticket stubs and money to the school office. 
Thank you.  
 
CHRISTMAS PERFOMANCE TIMES 
 
This year there will be 3 Christmas performances.  
 
Reception and Year 1 will sing carols and share the nativity story on Wednesday 18th December at 9:30am and 
Thursday 19th December at 2pm 
 
Year 3 will perform Nativity Rock on Monday 9th December at 1:30pm and Thursday 12th December at 9:30am 
 
Year 5 and 6 will perform their Christmas Carol Concert on Wednesday 18th December at 2pm in the church  
 
We look forward to welcoming you all to the performances 
 
 
 
Birthdays 
 
Happy Birthday to the children and staff who celebrated their special day this week. We hope that you had a 
lovely day. 
 
 
Holidays During Term Time 
 
Schools can no longer give holiday permission requests as in previous years and they are no longer allowed to 
authorise holidays during term time for up to 10 days.  
 
“Headteachers may not grant any leave of absence during term time unless they consider there to 
be "exceptional circumstances" for doing so.” 
 
This comes from the government. Please consider the impact taking your child out of school to go on holiday 
can have during term time. Exceptional circumstances are made at Mr Bonner’s discretion.  
 
 

Morning Prayer 
 

Lord help me to remember that nothing is going to happen to me today 
That You and I together can't handle. 

Amen.  
 
 

 
 

 HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND!!! 


